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17TH SPACE FORUM EXCURSION 

 

Dear Parent/Caregivers, 

 

Charles Campbell College is leading an innovative STEM (Science, Technology, 

Engineering and Maths) program and continuously looking for opportunities to further 

support and develop students’ potential in the field of STEM. 

The Andy Thomas Space Foundation is running the 17th Space Forum at the Adelaide 

Convention Centre and is providing students at Charles Campbell College with the 

opportunity to attend a 1-hour Space Passport session. The session will provide the 

perfect opportunity for students to learn about current/future careers within the Space 

Economy and Industry and inspire young people to develop the skills to push forward the 

frontiers of scientific knowledge. 

 

Arrangements: 

 Date: Wednesday, 24 July 2024 (Week 1, Term 3)  

 Students are to meet in the quadrangle outside the Resource Centre at 8:50am 

and will return back to school at approx. 12:45pm. 

 Travel: Class will travel by public bus from school to Adelaide Convention Centre, 

Adelaide and back to school. 

 Students will require a Metro card. 

 Students are required to bring a packed recess along with a drink, as there may 

not be an opportunity to purchase food/drinks. 

 Students are expected to wear the correct school uniform and behave in a way 

that reflects our school values. Mobile phones must not be taken on the 

excursion. 

 Students will be supervised by two teachers at all times. 

 

Please complete the attached consent form and return to Mr Pilla by Wednesday 3 July 

2024. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at luigi.pilla203@schools.sa.edu.au. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

     

 

Luigi Pilla     Kevin O’Neil 

SCIENCE LEADER    PRINCIPAL 
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